
If you took a walk through Portraits 

the last few weeks, you were greet-

ed by spectacular Halloween dis-

plays.   

We thought you may like to see 

some of the many decorations.  

Some have suggested a prize for 

2024, but it would be quite hard to 

choose as they were all GREAT!   

Thank you to all Homeowners 

who made Portraits “Boo-tiful”  
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